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NOTICE 

(For Teaching Staff) 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of the college is pleased to organize a 

seminar and guidance session on "Know and Manage Your Financial Portfolio". 

This awareness and capacity-building session is being conducted in collaboration 

with the Financial Planning Academy under the existing Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU). 

The session aims to equip participants with valuable insights, practical strategies, 

and expert guidance on how to effectively manage and grov, their personal fmancial 

portfolios in today's dynamic economic landscape. 

The session is scheduled to take place on 26th August 2025 at I I :45 am in the Mini 

Auditorium (Block No. 706). 
I 

All faculty members are kindly requested to attend and make the most of this 

enriching opportunity for personal and professional growth. 

Dr. Poonam I(akkad 

(Vice Principal) 

Dr. Swiddle D'Cunha 

(I/C Principal) 
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